
 

 

 
 
 
16 November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Caroline Chisholm Residents, Families & Staff 
 
 
We wish to advise you of some changes to the management of Caroline Chisholm. 
 
Unfortunately due to family relocation reasons, Linda Silman the Director of Nursing at Caroline 
Chisholm has resigned.   
 
We are very pleased to announce that Kathy Lau has accepted the Director of Nursing position and will 
be starting on Monday, 21 November. 
 
Kathy is a familiar face to Hall & Prior, she was the Deputy Director of Nursing at Sirius Cove before 
leaving to gain further experience.  Kathy is excited by the opportunity to return to Hall & Prior and run 
Caroline Chisholm.    
 
She is looking forward to meeting all the staff and families and getting to know the residents.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank Pramila Kumal who took on the interim role of Acting 
Director of Nursing, she has done a great job and we are truly grateful for her support.  Pramila will 
continue as the Clinical Nurse Manager at Caroline Chisholm. 
 
On your next visit to see your loved one please introduce yourself to Kathy. 
 

Yours sincerely 

      
GRAEME PRIOR     KRIS HEALY 
Chief Executive Officer    General Manager NSW 


